
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JAYNAôS JAVA 

Jayna Shoemaker is the 

new owner of the local cof-

fee shop.  Stop by to visit  

her newly decorated shop 

located at 155 N 1st Street. 

Hot meals served daily  are:    

Monday  -  Beef Burgers 

Tuesday  - Chicken Alfredo 

Wednesday:  -  Fried Tacos 

Thursday:  -  Chili dogs 

Friday:  -  Pulled Pork Sand-

wiches 

Saturday  -  Biscuits & gravy (1st & 3rd Satur-

day)   Pancakes & sausage (2nd & 4th Satur-

day) 

Other  regular menu 

items will be availa-

ble along with a large 

variety of hot & cold 

beverages. 

Call 515.989.4249 

to pick  up an order. 
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Volume 6 Issue 3  

MAY/JUNE 2011  

HOURS:  

Monday -Friday  

6:30 am ð2:00 pm  

 

Saturday  

7:30 am ð12:00 pm  

 

Sunday  

CLOSED  

Carlisle Firearms Training Center  
   3963  200th Ave, Carlisle 
   515.577.6004 
 
Joe Pietruszynski, Hubbell Realty 
   6900 Westown Parkway, WDM 
   515.280.2059 
 
Sassy/Lassy Pet Sitting Service 
   225 N 2nd Street, Carlisle 
   515.989.4005 
 
¢ƻŘŘ IǳƎŜƴ tƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ 
    прфл 9 tŀȅǘƻƴ !ǾŜΣ /ŀǊƭƛǎƭŜ  
    рмрΦплмΦфумф  

Welcome to the  

following new  

Chamber membersé... 



Page 2 Cha mber  H i gh l i gh t s  

Thank you to Dr. Tom Lane and 

Diana Whited for hosting the 

Regular Chamber Dinner last 

month.  AND a special Thank You 

to the Carlisle High School Jazz 

Band for the entertainment that 

they provided for all of us. 

 

 

  THANK YOU éééé. 

WANTED  ééé.. 

Wanted: Nine businesses to participate in the Libraryôs Summer Reading Fun 

What: Our Summer Reading theme this year is: ñOne World, Many Stories.ò We 

need one business each week willing to hide (in plain sight) a paper doll (8.5ò tall x 

5ò wide) dressed in different multi-cultural costumes.  Clues to its whereabouts will 

be in the Carlisle Citizen, the Libraryôs website and Facebook page, and at the Li-

brary each Thursday. The first child to find the paper doll at your establishment 

should be given the paper doll to return to the library for a cool reward! (Simple 

rules will be in the handy -dandy bag Kathy Spratt will deliver to you when it is your 

turn to hide the paper doll.)  

When:  Each week, June 6th through August 6 th.  On Wednesday of each week, the paper doll will be 

delivered to a different establishment. You will want to put him/her out for the children to try to find by 

Friday of the same week. 

Where: All around Carlisle.  

Interested? Please phone or email Kathy Spratt or Keri Weston at the library by May 21. (515) 989-0909 
or kweston@carlisle.lib.ia.us .   Thank you in advance!! 

SUMMER READING  FUN !  

THE  

NEW  

AUDITORIUM  

IS  

GREAT !!! 
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PHOTO CONTEST ééé.. 

 

 


